
Private Pilot Airplane Single-Engine Land 
(P-ASEL) Assessment of Instruction and

Practical Test Experiences

Dear General Aviation Pilot,

Recently, you should have received an invitation to take a survey that is being
conducted  by  the  Federal  Aviation  Administration  (FAA).  The  invitation  was
mailed to general  aviation pilots  who were recently certificated for  the Private
Pilot  Single-Engine  Land  (P-ASEL)  category  and  class  rating.  The  survey  is
anonymous and voluntary. 

The survey gathers information about the quality of flight training you received
and your experiences during the practical  test  for  P-ASEL certification.  If  you
have not completed the survey, please take the opportunity to do so now. 

Call (405) 954-1594 to request a paper copy of the survey or you may complete 
the survey on-line via the Internet at the following web address:  #WebAddress#

Enter the following User ID when prompted:  #UserID#

Thank you for your participation.


